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?    Everybody loves Christmas and everybody is invited to participate in the events being
planned for the Christmas City in Charlestown. 
      It is just 3 weeks until Thanksgiving, which is the traditional weekend for lighting-up the city.
Imaginations are filled with hankerings for a warm sandwich with Cocoa or a soft pretzel and hot
cider to warm a nippy evening in the park. 
      The Charlestown Beautification Committee (CBC) and city officials have joined forces as
participants begin to swell with the excitement in the Spirit of Christmas.
      Charlestown’s assistant to the Parks Advisory Board and CBC member, Rhonda Davidson,
would like to see a large response to the invitation for all homes in the city to be lit-up and
decorated. She has also asked for any individuals with welding experience and a little time to
spare to contact her for helping with the creation of the 40+ foot Christmas tree being
assembled for display in Greenway Park, where the festivities will occur this year. 
      Organizers are asking for anyone interested in providing Christmas music, and vendors
wanting to sell food or drinks. 
      For information, or to be added to the agenda and plans, contact Donna Coomer at
256-7126 or Rhonda Davidson at 256-3422.
      The residents of Charlestown proved what they can accomplish when they work together,
during the storm aftermath in September. Think what we can do when we actually plan and pool
our resources for the Holidays. Let’s light-up the skies above Charlestown!
      So dig out your Santa hats, stir your creativity; and help make plans to celebrate the
Nativity. 
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